
SABE Seeking 
Regional Members to 
Serve on SABE Board

SABE is looking for self advocates to 

serve on the SABE Board.

What to send to the SABE Executive Committee:
 A letter from your self advocacy group or organization 

telling us your experiences and involvement

(on Letterhead)

 A letter from you and your self advocacy group or 
organization or a state agency committing to funding 
you to attend 4 national meetings per year for 4 years. 
The average cost per year is $5,000.

 Applications must be received by October 1, 2022

Send application package to Tom Masseau at: tmasseau@disabilityrightsar.org




